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Why in the world would we ever repeal our previous vote by mail system that has 

worked wonderfully for so many years? I know too many seniors who would not be 

able to vote. Standing in line would be prohibitive for them. This is much ado about 

nothing, and our voting system has worked well for Oregonians for years. I fear the 

next step will be eliminating our votes altogether. Wake up America. For Heavens 

sake. Will somebody stand up and do the right thing for our country? Or are we over 

it now?  

Discouraged Oregonian. 


